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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP): Electronic Pill 
Dispenser Project 

 
Pre-Proposal Conference Held: June 23, 2023 | 1:30 p.m. 

 
BHSB Facilitators:  
Kelsi Loos, Procurement Lead 

Kisha Winston-Watkins, Project Lead 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
Posted: June 30, 2023 

 
Do the electronic pill dispenser boxes have to come from MedMinder? 
 

Yes. 
 

Please clarify the overall goal of the project. 
 
This project will improve adherence to a methadone regime, thereby 

reducing the chance of overdose and missed doses.  
 

Will methadone be sent to the OTPs? 
 

No. This is geared toward traditional methadone programs with their own 
supplier.  

 
How will applicants demonstrate the required two years of operation 

as an OTP? 
 

Applicants should state the number of years they have been operating in the 
narrative section of the RFP. Additionally, they must upload a copy of their 

license. 
 

Please be aware that this project is funded through a State Opioid 
Response grant. Therefore, providers will be required to meet the 

reporting requirements of the Government Performance and Results 
Act (GPRA). 

 
This grant is for OTPs. 
 

End of Questions and Answers 


